
Mike Sims Nominated by Neah-Kah-Nie High School as the February 

Volunteer of the Month… 

 

Mike Sims has been volunteering with the NKN Football program for the last 5 years. In those 5 
years Coach Sims has become a valuable member of the coaching staff. Mike comes to practice 
every day with a positive attitude and a deep passion for wanting to develop a relationship with 
each player and especially those players that are facing challenging issues at home or at school. 
Mike is a great role model for all of the male students at NKN and especially the ones he 
coaches on a daily basis. We were blessed to have had Mike join the NKN Football family the 
last 5 years, and the district has found a perfect fit for a liaison between the local law 
enforcement community and the NKN school community for many years to come. Thank you 
Officer Sims. 
 

 


